All Saints C.E. School Kirkby Overblow



Newsletter Friday 17th March 2017

"AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD"

COMIC RELIEF - FRIDAY 24TH MARCH

Our charity committee have organised a special dress down day for comic relief next Friday 24th March. Children are invited to come into school dressed as 'what they would like to be when they grow up' in return for a £2 donation.

MOTHER'S DAY SHARING ASSEMBLY - FRIDAY 24TH MARCH

Also on Friday we would like to invite all Mums to a special sharing assembly at 9.10am. The children will present a special thank you as a treat before Mothering Sunday. We hope you can join us.

SPORTING SUCCESS

Congratulations to our Y5/6 Hockey Team who won the Harrogate Sports Quicksticks Hockey Finals last week, winning against teams from across the Harrogate District - a fantastic achievement for a small school. Also congratulations to our Y5/6 Netball teams who came 1st and 4th in their competitions on Tuesday. Our Netball B team now progress to the Harrogate area finals. For more details and photos visit our sports blog - http://sportkirkbyoverblow.blogspot.co.uk/

BAGS 2 SCHOOL

In your red folders this week is a Bags2School bag. Please fill your bag with any unwanted items of good quality second hand adults' and children's clothing, paired shoes, hats, belts, handbags, ties and soft toys (sorry no bedding, curtains, towels, household linen or bric-a-brac please).

Please bring your bags to school on the morning of <u>Thursday 6th April</u> and leave them at the top of the school car park just inside the double gates. The bags will be collected by a van from this spot. More bags are available from the cloakroom – please help vourself!

The PTA will receive payment depending on the weight of the bags so please fill as many bags as you can! Thank-you

SCHOOL DINNERS

The meal choices for the summer term are in your red folders. If your child(ren) would like school meals next term please return the tick sheet by **Friday 31**st **March.** If you would like a copy of your child(ren)s menu choices please tick the box at the bottom of the menu.

FORD CASTLE & PEAT RIGG PARENTS MEETINGS

Just a reminder that the meeting for Sun class parents about the Ford Castle residential will take place on Tuesday 28th March at 3pm in school. The following Tuesday (4th April) there will be a meeting for Jupiter parents about the Peat Rigg residential, again at 3pm.

KERRY PICKARD – PARIS MARATHON

On 9th April this year Kerry Pickard will be running the Paris Marathon to help us raise funds for our PTA. Kerry has been training extremely hard for this so please can you help show your support by sponsoring her on her Just Giving Page: www.justgiving/crowdfunding/kerry-pickard-3'.

Also on the PTA a notice board is a 'Guess the time of Kerrys Marathon', 50p a go!



PAMPER AND PROSECCO NIGHT FRIDAY 24TH MARCH

Tickets are now on sale for our Pamper and Prosecco Night on 24th March. The evening starts at 7.30pm in the church and your ticket will get you entry, a goodie bag and a glass on Prosecco on arrival. It's going to be a fun filled night with a host of beauty and fashion suppliers with lots of lovely products and treatments for you. There will also be a number of demonstrations throughout the night giving you hints and tips. A treatment booking schedule is now on the PTA noticeboard for you to get booked in. Get your tickets NOW from Reception. £10 each.